
 

 

   
 

  NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF BIDDING PERIOD 
 
RE: Request for Proposal (RFP): Consultancy Services for   

Improving/Redesigning the National Spatial Data Infrastructure 
(NSDI) Geographic Portal for Namibia 

 
The Namibia Statistics Agency (NSA) hereby notifies all interested bidders of 
the extension of the bidding period for the above mentioned Request for 
Proposal. The RFP was initially advertised for the period 16–29 September 
2025 to national bidders only. However, as no bids were received, the bidding 
period has been extended for an additional ten (10) days to allow international 
bidders to participate in this procurement opportunity. 
 
New Bidding Period: 30 September 2025 – 13 October 2025 
Closing Date & Time: 13 October 2025 at 11h00 (Namibian Time) 
 
Submission Address: 
Mutual Platz Building, 6958 Post Street Mall, Ground Floor: Proposals must be 
submitted physically at the above address by the stated deadline. Submission 
via electronic mail will only be permitted for international consultants. Local 
consultants are required to submit hard copies. 
 
All other terms and conditions of the RFP remain unchanged. Interested 
international service providers are encouraged to obtain the bidding 
documents from the NSA website and submit their proposals within the 
extended period. 
 
Enquiries: 
Email: procurement@nsa.org.na 
 
Issued by: 
Procurement Management Unit (PMU) 
Namibia Statistics Agency (NSA) 
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